

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 25th January 2024

Travelling Book Fair Tuesday, 6th February - Thursday, 8th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Travelling Book Fair is coming to Green Ridge during the week of Tuesday, 6th February - Thursday, 8th February. There are over 200 books for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there's sure to be a book for everyone! Every book you buy can help to get free books for our school library.

The book fair will be open during the following times and will be located in the library on the following times:

- Tuesday, 6th February, 4.00-7.30pm (to coincide with Pupil Learning Reviews)
- Thursday, 8th February, 4.00-6.30pm (to coincide with Pupil Learning Reviews)

As we are a cashless school, any payments for books must be made electronically. This can be done easily on the day and a member of the Green Ridge team will be on hand to assist you. For more information about the travelling book fair, please visit this link.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. Nikki Mackie

Assistant Headteacher - EYFS

